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Dear Supporters, Volunteers, Counselors, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 

 

 All of us have experienced deadlines.  Sometimes we can budget our time and work at a steady pace. 

Sometimes we work ahead to get things done before we have to.  Sometimes we put things off and have to cram 

at the last minute.  And sometimes the deadline pops up so fast that it's a mad dash from start to finish. 

 

Proverbs 3:5 - "Trust in the Lord with all your heart, and do not lean on your own understanding." 

 

 Every now and then I need a little nudge.  One of the things I had felt we needed most when I came on 

board here at  Life's Key was a website.  Someplace anyone could go at any time to learn about our ministry.  

While Pat and I had been working on the site on a semi-regular basis, I hadn't set a "go-live" date.  Then  

WORD-FM happened.  Thankfully we were already close to having the website ready to go.  Knowing I would 

be going on-air, we now had a week to finish it.  Despite quite a few bumps along the way, with God's provision 

and grace, www.lifeskey.org was published just in time! 

 

 Our God is a great God!  His blessings continue to amaze me.  Between our new logo, the radio 

appearance, and the website, it has been a big month for us!  I am confident that God is going to use things like 

this to make more people aware of who Life's Key is and what God is doing through us.  Thank you all for your 

prayers as we continue to move forward! 

 

“I would like to personally thank you for your words of encouragement.  The Bible tells us to encourage 

one another, yet we often overlook this command.  You have no idea how much those encouraging words mean 

to someone on the inside!  We struggle with all the same things Christians on the outside face, yet in here 

everything seems to always be in the extremes.  The spiritual battle we face in here is beyond what most can 

even imagine!  I thank the Lord for you and others like you, who God has placed in their hearts to help those in 

prison!  I just wanted to take a moment and let you know just how much your words of encouragement meant to 

me.  May God continue to bless you in a mighty way!” - Randy (Pennsylvania) 

 

“I very much enjoy these studies about the Lord’s Word!  I am always searching for ways to strengthen 

my relationship with God through Jesus Christ, and these studies continuously help to do that, along with 

prayer and reading His Word everyday!  I will be diligently waiting patiently for your studies.  Thank you very 

much for your time and help.  God bless you and peace be with you.” - Koby (Pennsylvania) 

 

May all we do be for the glory of God! 

 

 

 

 

Tim Priano, Director 
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